
 
 
 

In light of the recent Covid-19 outbreak, we want to take this opportunity to clarify how we as an 

establishment are navigating through these challenging times.  

We are monitoring all local government issued health and safety regulations. The well-being of our 

guests and team is our top priority and we will continue to reinforce strict hygiene practices, while 

taking preventative actions according to current guidelines.  

Should you have any questions or feedback on our actions feel free to reach out to us at 

hh_grm@pphe.com 

Stay healthy and safe 

Kitchen at Holmes 

 

How we are operating: 

In these challenging times we have intensified our hygienic measure even further to ensure we have 

a safe environment for both our guests and team members.  

We follow the governments recommendations closely, monitor the ongoing situation and have 

implemented several safety measures to ensure a safe takeaway environment. 

 

1. We now operate by contactless payment only to ensure our guests are able to pay safely. 

(Cash payments are not accepted) 

2. We have clear restrictions on social distancing and access into the premises is restricted to 

one customer at a time and only into the doorway of the bar.  

3. We have established a non-contact service between customers and team members. 

4. We pack all orders in takeaway packaging only. 

5. We’ve removed all seating in the guest area and the terrace and toilets are not available. 

6. Gloves are to be used at all times by team members and changed regularly.  

7. Hand sanitiser is available to guests at the entrance of Kitchen at Holmes.  
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